
 

 

 

Hi all 

 

Just a quick update to let you know we are open and operating under Covid Alert Level 2. 

We are able to do everything we would normally be able to do. We have everyone’s 

safety in mind so are adhering to social distancing etc. Our QR code is on the door to scan 

but there is also a register to sign when you come in, if you can’t scan in for any reason. 

We would appreciate it if you would sanitise you hands on entering.  If you make an 

appointment to see me, I may look like the photo on the right when I approach you to 

look in your ears or if I’m within one metre of you      . Please be assured I am not unwell 

     . 

 

Please do not come to the clinic if you are unwell. We can post supplies out to you if you require them, if you are 

unwell, or if you are more comfortable doing this than coming into the clinic. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and for supporting local. The roadworks on Barbadoes 

Street are progressing well and fingers crossed we won’t have the inconvenience of roadworks 

for much longer. In the meantime, Barbadoes Street is still one way southbound so best to 

approach the clinic from Warrington Street if you are coming to see us. We have some nice new 

plants outside the clinic       

 

 

We really appreciate and thank you for your ongoing support and supporting locally owned and 

operated businesses. It’s great to see the warm weather over the past few days with spring just 

around the corner. I hope this note finds you happy and well. 

 

 If there is anything we can do for you please just contact us. 

 

Carolyn & Jo 

 

 


